



For more information please visit:   www.harrisonorchestra.org  |    koji.mori@cobbk12.org

8th Grade Information

New Members and Parents 

2/2/2023 @ 6:30pm

Harrison Orchestra 8th Grade Information Meeting


February 2 @ 6:30pm

There will be a Harrison Orchestra Freshman Information Meeting for 
8th grade orchestra students and parents on Thursday February 2 at 
6:30pm in the Harrison Orchestra Room.  The purpose of the meeting is 
to provide families with information about the high school orchestra 
program. Topics will include:


• Transition from middle school to high school

• How to schedule Orchestra as part of a well-rounded education

• How your sports, AP classes, clubs work with Orchestra

• The Harrison Orchestra Boosters and how it benefits your child

• Q & A with Director, current Harrison Orchestra students and 

parents.


       	 Parents, please fill out the student information form here:

       	 www.harrisonorchestra.org/8thGrade

	 Contact Koji Mori, Director of Orchestras with any questions at:   

	 koji.mori@cobbk12.org
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